Web-Report

The web-committee met during the Spring Assembly and shared the history of the website and where we can envision it going in the future. The group has been passing ideas and suggestions around via Google docs and the web-committee listserv. Our technical person has been working this summer with Joomla to put our suggestions into a design.

The committee will meet before the AWSC meeting on August 18.

In other news, we continue to receive e-mails from people around the state looking mainly for meetings and how to contact people about meetings. There have been a number of NYers who have found it difficult to go to face-to-face meetings, so phone and electronic meetings have been suggested.

In Service,

Emily K. Website Coordinator